
New Horizons  at  Marlborough,  LLC  
Serving Metrowest Seniors Since 1994 

This is home! 

Community 

August 2019 

FIND US ON FACEBOOK! Click the logo to the left to find yourself, 
friends, or relatives in our posts. Then click to share the fun we have at  
New Horizons at Marlborough. 

NEW HORIZONS’ LONGEVITY: As we prepare for our 
25th anniversary, 
we pay tribute to 
51 residents who 
have made New 
Horizons their 
home for five, 10, 
and 15 years. They 
were honored with 
an anniversary 
luncheon and gift 
baskets. According 

to Executive Director Andy Eick, “It’s terrific we have so 
many happy long-term residents here at New Horizons. I have 
to believe that fact is a testament to years of continued 
excellent service. It is a most impressive track record!” 
Pictured, left to right, are residents Ann Sassi and Bernie and 
Judy Goodwin. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

HORSIN’ AROUND: There’s nothing like a summer day on the veranda with the mini horses! Pictured, left to 
right (demonstrating various mini horse petting styles): Sylvia Safferson with a gentle forehead touch; David 
Desnoyers shows us the chin chuck; and Janet Verny and Anton Horber perfect the downward nose rub. 

 

BEST FEST: The 25th annual Country Fair is set for Sunday, September 8, 
11:00 AM to 3:00 PM. Residents and children under five are free. Guest 
tickets, which include all food and activities, are $10 through August 30 and 
$20 thereafter. You may sign up outside the 400 Concord Dining Room or 
Meadows mailrooms. Reservations also may be emailed to 

resserv@cummings.com. Don’t miss the games, petting zoo, Busy Hands crafts, magic, and so much more! 

NEW HONOR FOR NEW HORIZONS’ 
WWII HERO: French Consul General 
Arnaud Mentré presented the French Legion of 
Honor award to Charlie Rogers during 
combined Bastille Day/75th D-Day Anniversary 
festivities in Cambridge. Congratulations, 
Charlie, on the recognition of your 
distinguished service to both our country and 
our Allies. 

https://www.facebook.com/NewHorizonsMarlborough/
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  Mark Your Calendar!   
August  6  Keyboardist Ray Valente    2:30 PM 
August 10    Line Dancing with Shelley         9:30 AM 
August 14      Hearthstone Caregiver Support Group (at Hearthstone)             6:00 PM                                                                            
August 20   Rob Natoli & String Swing Band Trio      2:30 PM  
August 23   Hawaiian Luau      2:30 PM 
August 28   Dinner & Movie           4:15 PM   

= + 

CUMMINGS FOUNDATION is merging two successful funding programs into the new Cummings $20 Million 
Grant Program. It will benefit 125 nonprofits within Middlesex, Essex, and Suffolk counties. The application 
process is underway, with the $20 million to be awarded next June. Learn more at CummingsFoundation.org. 

Upcoming Events 
(Stay tuned to 918 for details) 

WE’VE GOT TALENT! An a capella rendition of “Harper Valley PTA” by  Georgina Camillo (left) was a 
show stopper at another memorable New Horizons Talent Show. The event was ably emceed by Community 
Services Associate Bea Nascimento (pictured, center, with yodeler Dot Tracy). Among the highlights were 
CSA Linda Clancy’s song and hula dance number (pictured, right), poetry readings by Anita Rizzo and Fran 
Denzel, a performance by the New Horizons Chorus, a potting demonstration by Liz Gebhard, signing by the 
American Sign Language class, and a cabaret performance by Associate Dining Room Manager Amanda 
Williams. Bravo! 

 

Concord River Cruise     Out to The Russian Icon Museum 
Out to Kimball’s for Ice Cream   Paws for People 
Trip to Fort Devens Museum   Art Matters 
Out to Fruitlands Museum    Pianist Mark West        

 
 
 
 

 

GENEROUS GRILLMASTER There will be grilling on the 420 
patio, thanks to the generosity of  Villas resident Jim Eldridge. Jim 
donated a grill and propane for the benefit of all 420 and Villas 
residents. Jim—along with Sue Donahue, Mary Egan, Ron 
Connolly, and Ray Boiselle—will coordinate its use and keep track of 
any associated cost.  

http://www.countrycommunities.com
https://www.cummingsfoundation.org/grants/

